
MCC Board Meeting 

7/6/2020 

 

Present: Chuck Wood  Todd Faulkner   Mark Hunter   Jay Stevens 
James Burgett  Tom Griffith    Beau Woods   David Glass 

 
 

Absent:  Mark Walker   Leon Crenshaw    Larry Sparks 
 

➢ The June 2020 meeting minutes were reviewed and unanimously approved, with a minor correction 

noted. 

 

➢ July’s financial reports were unanimously approved. The current financial reports were distributed 

and reviewed. 

 

➢ Xylem will be sending a quote to for repairing or replacing the pressure control valve pump house. 

 

➢ Discussed the Metropolis Open Tournament and getting the entries for the tournament. 

 

➢ Beau was not present to deliver the course maintenance report. 

 

➢ The mowing of the greens was discussed and the Greens committee will be working with Beau to 

get a scheduled days of the greens being mowed. 

 

➢ The scoring pavilion was discussed and mention was made to Thank everyone that helped to 

refurbish it. 

 

➢ Tom Griffith has all of the markers sold for Tee marker sponsors. Around $2000.00 was raised for 

the repair of the Scoring pavilion. 

 

➢ The annual Linwood donation for the tournaments check was received and a Thank You was 

mentioned Linwood's 

 

➢ The John Deere tee mower has a hydraulic leek and Beau will be contacting the vendor for warranty 

repair. 

 

➢ The Board adjourned the meeting. 

 

➢ On July 8 Board members were polled via text/email to approve new members Clara Elliott (Junior), 

Kyle Balliet (Active) and Ryan Stephens (Active).  Returning Active members, both who previously 

left in Good Standing, Ben Bunch and Sean Mizel. All were approved unanimously. 


